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BIG BROTHERS/BIG SISTERS OF AUSTIN . . . RAFFLE 82

The artwork on display in our lobby is part of the Art Raffle fund-
raising project held the past nine years for Big Brothers/Big Sisters
here in Austin. Area artists have devoted their time and talent for

this fundraising event which will give financial support to Big Brothers/
Big Sisters. OQOur bank has on display just eight of the pieces for this
years event. If you wish to see the others just drop by one of the main
downtown banks . . . the artwork should be displayed in their lobbies.

Big Brothers opened their doors in 1971 for fatherless boys in our
community. Since that time more than 3,000 boys have benefited from

Big Brothers. In 1975 the Big Brothers program enlarged to its format
to include Big Sisters. The purpose of this program is to help children
from all parts of the city, from every socio-economic level to develop
one-on-one relationships.

The 1982 Annual Art Raffle will be held on Saturday, June 12th. Those
interested in attending should contact Big Brothers/Big Sisters for
more details. Raffle tickets will cost $75 for a single and $100 for
a couple. Artwork will be raffled at the banquet.

Currently there are 95 children waiting for their own Big Brother or
Big Sister. With the continued support of the community Big Brothers/
Big Sisters will reach their goals. If you are interested in becoming
a Big Brother or Big Sister please call 451-6215 . . . they will be
glad to answer your questions. '



SIRIKING L1 RiLO .

You did it . . . the Strike It Rich program was a huge success.

You generated new business totaling $33,239,369. As an alternative

to radio, television and newspaper advertising you as ambassadors of
First City reached a strong number of new customers in a short time.
It is important we continue this effort to further strengthen First

City Bank.

Robert Hearn, campaign committee chairman, should be given around
of applause for his day-to-day dedication to the Strike It Rich
program. This responsibility was a full days work in itself.

Also, the New Accounts and C.D. area should both be commended for
their hard work and strong support for the program. They were
always there to lend a helping hand.

With overall 48% participation by our employees a total of 9,749,672
points were awarded.

The three top teams at the end of the program included Tim Jarvis
and his team Idarado Mine in first place. Second place went to
Sharon Adamcik and her team Gold King Mine. Third place went to
Nicki Meeks and her team Gooseberry Mine. Congratulations to all
of you for a job well done.

The three top individual winners in the Strike It Rich program were
David Ballew, Jerri Kurio, and Larry Wilkinson. David earned the
highest number of regular points totaling 315,990. He will also
enjoy an expense paid holiday for two to Hawaii. The second prize
winner was Jerri earning 286,480 regular points and an expense paid
trip for two to Puerto Vallarta. Larry was the third prize winner
earning 228,100 regular points and an expense paid trip for two to
Las Vegas. Congratulations to each of you on your well deserved

awards. Bon Voyage!!!
We hope you enjoyed having the opportunity to participate directly

in the success of your bank. It was your enthusiastic selling ability
that made this program a success not only for you but for First City.




COURSES OF INTEREST . .

Training courses for June will be as follows:

June 14-18 Number Skills
June 24 Professional Secretary
June 29 . Cross Selling

Information regarding course outlines and participant selection
may be found in your Course Catalog. Classes will be limited to
15 participants.

Please complete a registration form for each participant per
course selected and return to Abbie Daly no later than June 7th.

Should you have questions or need additional information, feel
free to call Abbie Daly at ext. 4682.
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Congratulations are in order for the following people who completed
their training courses during May.

EFFECTIVE PRESENTATIONS TELEPHONE ETIQUETTE
Gaynell Black Mary Bertha Espinosa
Linda Blackburn Patsy Key

Shannon Boggus Diana Moussette

Lynn Gipson Mana Ojeda

Luis Guerra Lynn Reed

Janice Ross
Jacki Swinden

CUSTOMER RELATIONS EFFECTIVE TIME MANAGEMENT
(non-exempt)

Henry Arnold

Beth Ann Avery Henry Arnold
Connie Blaschke Alonzo Blankenship
Melba Goodman Sharon Goodwin
Monetta Griffin Dons Martin
Barbara Howard Teri Sanders

Linda Prince Jan Thomas

Leah Ricketts Bi1l Thompson
Shirley Turner Bea Good

REMINDER . . . FATHER'S DAY IS JUNE 21st.



JUNE BIRTHDAYS 6-1 Mary Bertha Espinosa 6-20 Bea Good
Rick Park Bonnie Jackson
6-2 James Davidson 6-21 Barbara King
6-3 Jack Bible 6-22 Jean Clement
Rhonda Kelly 6-23 Carol Childress
Anna Perez Alicia Diaz
6-4 Terry Sanders Hank Lysek
6-5  Harold Page Jo True
6-8 Chris Goldman 6-24 Alice Cuellar
\ John Jett . - 6-25 Cathy Moore
P:{\.\.- Terry Williams ~ John Bennett
\g§®° 6-12 Maria Fuess : 6-27 Edna Salgado
oot ® 6-13 Deon Williamson - 6-28 Dennis Gillespie
AN 6-15 Beatrice Amaya Karl Kuydendall
Alan Artman ' John Rogers
Judi Flint 6-29 Esther Falcon
Karen Lang-Ferrell Gladys Martin..
6-16 Judy Nemir - ‘ Lorraine Sengler
6-17 Bill Thompson 6-30 Bill Seals
6-18 Donald Willis Willie Harrison
: : Kris Thorson
WELCOME . . . We would like to welcome the following new employees to
First City Bank: :
Henry Arnold - ATM Edward Guedea - Bookkeeping
Glenda Lane - Consumer Lending : Leslie Farney - Mail Room
Katherine Marschal - Teller John Monagas - Property Manage.
Geri Taylor - Real Estate ' Valerie Montenegro - Item Proc.
Elaine Wagner ~ Systems & Programming Jeanna Perez - Item Process.
Sandra Wilkins - Commercial Loans George Rios - Data Process.
Marnie Spiller - Credit Analysis William Seals - Item Process.
Raymond Clark - Security Debbie Seidenberger - ATM
Darla Crow - Commercial Loans Cynthia Thackston - Regional

Kathleen Wassenaar - Word Process.
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At the last Board of Directors meeting Marianne Jackson was promoted to
Trust Administive Officer. Congratulations!
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TIDBITS . . . _

New Arrivals - Congratulations to Fred Nollen on the birth of his son
Frederick Walter Nollen III (Erick). Erick was born on May 7th and
weighed 7 Tbs 15 oz. - Congratulutions Dad! Also, Linda Checkley

has recently become the proud mother of a baby boy. Thomas James (TJ)
was born on May 6th and weighed 8 1bs 15 oz. Congratulations Linda!




